
July 12, 2011 

The members of the Wirt County Board of Education met in their regular session on Tuesday, July 12, 2011 
in the Wirt County High School cafeteria.  Present were James Rader, President, Jerry Ash, Vice President, 
Carl Brainard, Mark Lowe, and Chuck Mills, members, and Daniel Metz, Superintendent. 

Mr. Rader called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m.  On a motion by Mr. Lowe, seconded by Mr. Ash, the 
minutes of the previous meeting held on June 30, 2011, were approved.  

On a motion by Mr. Ash, seconded by Mr. Mills, the Board approved payment of invoices totaling 
$40,461.51. 

On a motion by Mr. Mills, seconded by Mr. Ash, the Board approved the Superintendent’s recommended 
transfer of Brittany Knicely to Wirt County Middle School, 5th and 6th grades. 

By the same motion, John Workman was employed as Agricultural Education/Agriculture Mechanics Teacher 
at WCHS, 240-day contract, Janet Frazier, as Assistant Coach, WCMS Girls’ Basketball, and Aaron Hill, Head 
Coach, WCMS Boys’ Basketball.  

On a motion by Mr. Lowe, seconded by Mr. Mills, the Board authorized an Interventionist teaching position 
at Wirt County Primary Center for the 2011-2012 school year. 

On a motion by Mr. Ash, seconded by Mr. Brainard, the following out-of-county student transfers were 
approved: 

                        1.         Lilly Mae Fordyce, from Wood to Wirt (new student, gr. K) 

                        2.         Louden Jack Fordyce, from Wood to Wirt (new student, gr. K) 

                        3.         Layden Trae Fordyce, from Wood to Wirt (new student, gr. 6) 

                        4.         Lauren Lamp, from Ritchie 

                        5.         Amy Harrison, from Wood (new student, gr. K) 

                        6.         Hunter Martin, from Wood (new student Pre K) 

                        7.         Courtney Newlon, from Wood 

                        8.         Alexander Petrovsky, from Calhoun 

                        9.         Alexis Petrovsky, from Calhoun 

                        10.       Sophia Steigleder, from Calhoun (new student 5th gr.) 

On a motion by Mr. Brainard, seconded by Mr. Lowe, a bus transportation request was approved to transport 
students to Camp Horseshoe on July 24, 2011.  Expenses of the trip will be reimbursed by the Ohio-West 
Virginia YMCA. 

The next meeting of the Wirt County Board of Education will be held on Tuesday, July 26, 2011.  After 
discussing Board member concerns, the meeting adjourned on a motion by Mr. Mills, seconded by Mr. Lowe. 

 


